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OVERVIEW

Going forward, Sutphen Corporation has decided to change to
Urethane coated engine covers as our standard. We feel that
the Urethane coating offers more durability, increased sound
deadening and insulation, a longer life, and is less expensive
to produce than the vinyl engine covers.

The Urethane coating is offered in gray or black. We are
currently using the Raptor Skin product, but are exploring
other alternatives in our quest to consistently improve our
products.

This will not affect current proposals or orders that have
already been submitted to the Sutphen Sales Department.

On the follow page you will find photos of the current gray and
black Raptor Skin coating offerings.

If you have any questions, please contact your appropriate
Sales Application Engineer.
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